
2020 Ruby Red Challenge Update

Because of these crazy times, it has been decided that the 2020 Ruby Red Challenge will be
done online.  Quilts will be shown and voted on through the Starlight Quilters Guild Website. 
Here’s how it will work:

TO ENTER:  Between Sept 1 – Sept 15, go to Starlightquilters.com and enter your quilt(s).  The
online entry form will prompt you to enter:

• your name and your quilt’s name

• dimensions 

• the special techniques you used in the making

• upload three pictures of the quilts.

The quilt pictures should include, (A) one head on, eye level picture of the complete quilt, and
(B,C) two close up pictures of your special techniques.  Only digital pictures will work.  See
Samples below

TO VOTE:  On Sept 22, you will be able to view all entries and vote for your favorite.  Voting
will end Sept 28.  Winners will be announced on the website, on Starlight Quilters Guild Chat

FB group and in the November Newsletter.  You do not need to enter a quilt to vote.  We

encourage all members to vote

Contact Kim Cawthon, Pam Avara or Michele Fix if you have any questions about the process

Sample Pictures:   
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